STATEMENT BY THE DELEGATION OF THE REPUBLIC OF INDONESIA
AT THE 37th SESSION OF THE UPR WORKING GROUP
CONSIDERATION OF THE UPR REPORT OF ST. KITTS & NEVIS

(19 January 2021)

Thank you President,

Indonesia thanks the delegation of St. Kitts & Nevis for the presentation of their national report.

Indonesia commends Saint Kitts and Nevis for acceding to the Convention against Torture and Other Cruel, Inhuman or Degrading Treatment or Punishment. As part of the CTI Core Group, Indonesia stands ready to cooperate with St. Kitts and Nevis in implementing the Convention. 

We further welcome progress in promotion of human rights since the last review cycle including the accession to the Convention on the Rights of Person with Disabilities and encourage its full implementation through national legislation and policies.

Indonesia wishes to offer the following recommendations:
1. Take steps to ratify other core international human rights instruments in particular the the Convention on Migrant Workers, the ICCPR and ICESCR*
2. Continue strengthening measures to address domestic violence 
3. Take further consideration on establishing national human rights institution corresponding to its particular circumstances 
4. Actively engage with international partners at the bilateral, regional and multilateral fora to support the national development agenda and the 2030 SDGs

We wish the Government of St. Kitts & Nevis a successful review.

Thank you.
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